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5th January 2020, Epiphany of the Lord —Year A 

MASS TIMES   
 
Saturday Vigil  4th January     
6 - 6.20pm Sacrament of Reconciliation   
6.30pm  Fr John McCormack SMA— 
                               Golden Jubilee  
 
Sunday  5th  January   
Epiphany of the Lord  
 
 
09.00   People of the Parish  
                              
 
11.00   Mike Smith RIP 
 
 
 
   
Monday  6th  to Friday 10th January   
 
 
No Masses 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts. 

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion,  
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or Holy  Communion,  
call the parish office on 0118 978 0348  
Baptisms—Firstly, speak to Deacon Ben after 11.00 Mass on any Sunday   
                     email bndubuisi@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding Team: 0773 185 1296; safeguarding.wok@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948 ;  davidrthomas@sky.com 

 
 
Thursday  9th January  
 
7– 8pm  Exposition of the  
                                       Blessed Sacrament 
 
Saturday  11th January  
 
No morning mass 
 
 
Saturday Vigil  11th January     
6 - 6.20pm Sacrament of Reconciliation   
6.30pm  McDonagh Family Intentions 
 
 
Sunday  12th January   
Baptism of the Lord 
 
 
09.00   For deceased members of the Dent          
   and Sellens Families  
                              
11.00   Peter Mc Donagh RIP  

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith, can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348  
or email  wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

A Beginnerôs Guide to Guiding Stars 
 
God reaches out far and wide to announce the 
birth of his Son. He reaches out to simple  
shepherds in the fields around Bethlehem, and to 
great intellects from the East. He reaches out to 
those of different religions, to politicians and to 
scientists. The revelation that a saviour has been 
born is bigger than anybody. The story of the Magi, 
who followed the star and sidestepped the evil 

Herod, is tempting in its appeal to romanticise, but if we are to learn anything we have to 
focus on the nature of GodΩs revelation. 
 
It mightnΩt feel much as though God is reaching out to us. The stable with its shepherds 
and kings might seem very far away as we take down our Christmas decorations and  
recycle our Christmas cards. ThereΩs a sense of Ψback to normalΩΣ and for most of us that 
means a hum drum cycle of boring jobs and making ends meet. TodayΩs story tells us that 
it doesnΩt have to be that way. To follow the star is to make a conscious decision to cut 
out everything that is unimportant. The rules are simple. We have to make the right 
choices on a daily basis no matter what the consequences. In the light of poor decisions, 
we must learn to ask forgiveness and move away from regret. We must find time in a 
world full of distractions to listen to our inner voice. Most importantly we have to ask 
God to guide us as he guided the Magi. 
 
Most of us get through life relying on the knowledge we already have. TodayΩs  
challenge is to look for something new. Knowing where to look for our own guiding star 
is up to us, but one thing is for sure, if we are not looking for revelation, we will never 
find it. If we carry on doing the same things we will only get the same results. 



In your prayers, please remember all who are sick,  in  hospital or  
housebound especially  Patricia Morton,  Helen Power,   Hugh Dwan,                    
Mary Ann Froude, Daniel Sutton, Joseph Nemeth, Sarah White,           
Daniel Neylon,  and  Sr Veronica.  

Last WeekΩs Collection : Envelopes: £189 
Standing Orders: £1262;  ; Cash: £558 
Crib Offerings : £508 
Thank you for your Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese  Charity No: 246871 

CHILDRENΩs LITURGY – NEW VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  The childrenΩs liturgy takes place 
during the  9am and 11am  mass each Sunday in the Keenan Rooms during term 
time.  We are in urgent need of  more volunteers to help us , in  particular at the 11am 
mass.  More helpers on the rota means fewer sessions for each . Please contact Daniel 
Zini at  danielezini@hotmail.com for more information,  or drop in and see the  liturgy 
in action. Training will be given.  A safeguarding DBS would be required.  

Calling all Youth  - between ages  
мм—мс Φ  Our next youth group  meeting 
is on Friday, 17th January @7:15pm in 
the Keenan Room.  Come for the    
laughter, a safe place to hang out with 
your peers or just for the food.  You can 
turn up on the day or for more details. 
contact  Arlene on   
ccygwokingham@gmail.com  

A Thank You from Canon Simon —άThank you for all the Christmas cards and gifts I have 
received. I was very touched at such kindness after just a few months with you here at 
Corpus Christi. Also a huge thank you for the incredibly generous Christmas offering. 
Some of that will be used in the coming days when I take a short break relaxing with 
friends. Wishing everyone a happy and peaceful 2020, the year in which we will         
celebrate the Golden Jubilee of the opening of the new church (14th November 1970 – 
but N.B. Our celebration, including the consecration of the church by Bishop Philip, will 
take place on the evening of 13th November). More details in due course.έ 

Parish Pantomime - Alice in Pantoland (January 25 & 26, 2020) 
Follow Alice down the rabbit hole into Pantoland and discover a fantastical world of 
talking animals, dancing playing cards and a rather angry queen. Would you come 
down the rabbit hole? All tickets are £5; on sale after Sunday masses this weekend  
and next or from https://aliceinpantoland.eventbrite.co.uk/ 
For further enquiries, email parishpantocc@gmail.com       Hope to see you there!  
This year we are supporting Building for our Future - Our House, a Wokingham based, 
parent led charity providing activities, support and therapy for children with disabilities 
and /or additional needs and their families.  

Sing a New Song: Next prayer meeting is 

Wednesday 29 January  at  8 pm in the Keenan 

Rooms. Please join our time of prayer, interces-

sion, reflection, Bible readings and especially, 

fellowship. We look forward to seeing you – new 

people are always very warmly welcome! 

FIRST CONFESSION AND HOLY COMMUNION 2020—Preparation for First Confession 
and Holy Communion will begin with an information and registration meeting for  
parents and children in the church after 9.00am Mass on Sunday 12th January. The 
programme will be open to baptised Catholic children in Year 3 or above. The  
preparation sessions will take place on Sundays as part of and after the 9am Mass 
(excluding half term weekends and the Easter holidays): the children and their  
catechists will process from the church immediately before distribution of Holy  
Communion to the congregation and will go into the school for each session which will 
finish by 10.30am. The First Holy  Communion Masses will take place on Saturdays 
20th and 27th June.  

All the ladies of the parish are  invited 
to the first UCM event of the new term 
on 9th January 2020. There will be 
Prayer Service with the theme          
"An evening with Mary" to reflect on 
the Rosary in our lives  

Pope Francis's Prayer Intention for January нлнл—You don't need to be much of an 
expert to know that the basis of most world religions are values such as love and     
kindness and peace by which to live our lives. So if living by a universally agreed set of 
values is central to all beliefs, how do we find it so difficult to get along? This month we 
are asked to step outside our comfort zones and look at what other people believe with 
fresh eyes. Together we stand a better chance of creating a better world. Pope Francis 
asks us to ".... Pray that    Christians, followers of other religions, and all people of  
goodwill may promote peace and justice in the world." 

Toddlers, babies and their parents or carers – our weekly play sessions re-start on 
Wednesday 8 January 10 to 11.30 am in the Keenan Rooms. Toys, craft activities and  
refreshments await you! For further details email jandchill@dsl.pipex.com  

Safeguarding Training— For those who 
have recently renewed or applied for a DBS, 
a reminder that there will be a training  
session in the Keenan Rooms on Sat 11th 
Jan 10.00 to 12.30 for those working with 
Vulnerable Adults  and моΦол—мсΦлл for 
those working with children. Places are  
filling fast so If you have not yet advised 
your attendance, please contact our      
Safeguarding team, (info  on front page) or 
speak to Jordana on Sunday. 

For all Safeguarding  information and  
applications, Jordana will be holding her   
Surgery in the Keenan Rooms this  
Sunday  after the 09-00 and 11-00 masses  

mailto:danielezini@hotmail.com
mailto:ccygwokingham@gmail.com
mailto:parishpantocc@gmail.com
mailto:jandchill@dsl.pipex.com

